
 
Notes of a Wānaka-Upper Clutha Community Board Workshop  

 
Thursday, 14 March 2024 

Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka beginning at 11.05am 
 

Present: Mr Simon Telfer (Chair) Ms Linda Joll 
 Councillor Barry Bruce Councillor Cody Tucker 
 Councillor Lyal Cocks Mr John Wellington 
   
Apologies: Mr Chris Hadfield   
   
In attendance: Councillor Quentin Smith Naell Crosby-Roe  
 Andrew Edgar Jon Winterbottom  
 Kylie Huard (Traffic Engineer, Stantec) 

(via Zoom) 
Jane Robertson  

 
 

No. Agenda Item 
 

Actions 

1. Title 
Kylie spoke to a PowerPoint presentation.   
She summarised the key themes arising 
from parking workshops. 
 
Discussion re the introduction of paid 
parking in different precincts in Wānaka 
(noting an extended time will be available 
for locals if resident permit is introduced). 
The Board noted that parking is finite and 
it will not be possible to keep adding more 
areas for parking.   
 
Discussion about the introduction of 
parking charges: Lakefront proposed 
charges: Area A $2.00/hour; Area B $0  
 
Attachment: Stantec PowerPoint 
presentation entitled ‘WUCCB Parking 
Workshop 14 March 2024’ 
 

Questions were raised about the provision of 
bicycle parking. It was suggested that 
consideration be given to formalising an area 
of bicycle parking (Monley Lane at edge of 
Lismore Park).   
 
There was discussion about proposed 
changes to Seniors’ Permit scheme.  Board 
members agreed the scheme should remain 
in place. Discussion also about a proposal for 
Local QLDC resident permit and residential 
parking permit.   
 
There are options for residents to influence 
how parking revenue is spent and funding 
could be used to introduce public transport.   

  
 
The workshop concluded at 12.35pm. 

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/

